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@ Us. DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE

Additional Emergency Relief Program (September
2022)

| recently received an ERP application but blocks 14 and 15 are
missing the producer response box. What can | do to get my
application submitted and processed?

USDA is aware of this issue. You have two options to ensure your application is
processed.

1. You can have the producer record a hand-written response of “Yes” or “No” on
the FSA-520 for items 14 and 15 on the mailed application or

2. Visit your local FSA office, and they can print an application for you to
complete.



